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Join Tekcetera for our “10 Months of Giving Thanks” Initiative to Celebrate 

10 Years of Service!  

 

 

For the last decade, this community has given Tekcetera the opportunity to provide reliable, cost-effective 

hardware, software and technology solutions to businesses across the nation. Now we want to celebrate our 

milestone anniversary by giving back. For the next 10 months, the Tekcetera team will be found serving food at 

local shelters, hosting free computer training workshops, participating in beach clean-up efforts, sending care 

packages to military troops, making monetary donations, and much more. 

 

“We have created a very special culture of „do what it takes‟ to care for people in both business and 

community,” said John S. Pitts, founder and president, Tekcetera, Inc. “Our 10 Months of Giving Thanks initiative 

is not out of the ordinary for the Tekcetera team. We have spent the past decade giving back, but for the next 

10 months, we‟ll give thanks as a team of one, with our managers, staff and family members.” 

 

To kick off the 10 Months of Giving Thanks effort, the Tekcetera team is hosting a toy drive to benefit children 

with cancer. Toy donations may be made through Feb. 15 at the Tekcetera headquarters, located at 3 

MacArthur Place, Suite 870, Santa Ana, CA, or by calling (855) 838-1822. The Tekcetera team will personally 

deliver toys to children at local hospitals during the week of Feb. 20.  

 

The 10 Months of Giving Thanks initiative will culminate at a hosted reception during the month of November, 

appropriately around the Thanksgiving holiday. Learn more about Tekcetera and its services at 

www.tekcetera.com and follow 10 Months of Giving Thanks through photos and updates on Facebook and 

Twitter. To nominate a local nonprofit in need of volunteers, contact pr@tekcetera.com. 
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